
SU�ORTING THE GR�N TRANSITION IN MOUNTAIN AREAS, A MA�ER OF URGENCY!

CALL FOR PROJECTS #3

Rules and application are available at:
www.fondation-petzl.org  •  www.fondation-snowleader.com

The mountains are on the front line of climate change. The average temperature in the Alps has climbed 2.3⁰C since 1850. 
Consequences are already visible: snow cover, water resources and objective hazards. The impacts at altitude herald the 
consequences that will be su�ered in valley regions.

The foundations of both Petzl and Snowleader support green transition projects. In 2022, these two foundations launched their 
first call for public projects, to encourage ecological transition in mountainous areas, uniting their e�orts to help organizations 
and community groups who are taking action for a be�er tomorrow.

In 2024, the 3rd edition of the joint call for projects opens on June 5.
New for 2024: we are opening the call for projects in the mountains of Europe.

APPLICATIONS ARE OPEN FROM WEDNESDAY, JUNE 5 TO SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 8, 2024.

The call for projects is funded with €60,000 to be distributed among the chosen projects.

Who can apply? Non-profit organizations working in their local mountain region, in France, Switzerland and Europe: 
Scandinavian Mountains, the Arc of the Alps, the Pyrenees, etc.

The projects supported contribute to: 
- reducing carbon emissions (e.g. environmentally friendly modes of transportation to go to the mountains, recycling climbing shoes) 
- protecting biodiversity (e.g. protect high altitude wetlands) 
- encouraging awareness of climate change.
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PRESS CONTACTS
Stéphane LOZAC'HMEUR - slozachmeur@fondation-petzl.org

Charline DIDOT - contact@fondation-snowleader.com


